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June 15,2023

RE:

To whom it may concern:

Please update the Commission’s records to reflect South Bay Energy Corp’s address as:

Sincerely,

Thank you, and should you have any questions or need any additional information, please feel 
free to contact my assistant, Brittany Hirson, at 631 -724-9010 or brittany@southbayenergy.com.

Please accept this letter as the notice of a change in South Bay Energy Corp.’s corporate 
office address.

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Docketing Division
180 East Broad Street
Columbus, OH 43112

South Bay Energy Corp.
Case No. 17-611G 
Notice of address change

This is to certify that the images 
appearing are an accurate and 
complete reproduction of a case fils 
document delivered in the regular 
course of business.

54 State Street, Ste 804 #7818
Albany, New York 12207

SOUTH BAY ENERGY CORP. 
54 State Street, Ste 804 #7818

Albany, New York 12207
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Stephen Meilis, President
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